SAFETY NOTICE

TSE T17 Reversed Risers

Following Safety Notice 1/97 TSE T17 Reversed Risers are now grounded

Background

Following the above Safety Notice a considerable amount of testing took place on Type 17 Reversed
Risers. What these tests highlighted was that it was not one single problem, but combinations of
faults. Therefore the only way of eliminating this problem was to discontinue their use.

At the Riggers and STC meetings of 19th June 1997 it was decided that these risers be grounded
permanently with immediate affect.

Parachutists should contact the Manufacturer for further assistance.

Paul Applegate
Chairman Riggers Committee

25th June 1997
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